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27th November 2023

To: parents and carers of children at all schools within Ebor Academy Trust East
Riding Schools

Consultation on Ebor Multi Academy Trust East Riding schools’ admission
arrangements 2025-2026

Schools have a statutory duty to consult on Admissions policies every 7 years or
when making changes to admissions’ policies.

Between 27th November 2023 and midnight on 16th January 2024, Ebor
Academy Trust is consulting on the admission arrangements for all its East
Riding schools for the 2025-26 school year. There are no changes to catchment
areas but we are reducing the Published Admissions Number at Sproatley
Primary Academy.

Details of draft documents can be viewed on the Ebor Academy Trust Website

During this period, the views of parent/carers, schools, staff, neighbouring
authorities and other interested parties are being sought. Please submit any
comments to: w.harrington@ebor.academy

Following this period of consultation, the admission arrangements will be
considered by the Trust Board alongside any comments made. The policies will
be determined by 28th February 2024.

Paper/email copies of the policies can be requested from: Wendy Harrington at:
w.harrington@ebor.academy

Yours faithfully

G. Brown

Mrs Gail Brown
Chief Executive and Executive Headteacher
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